DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,aDENR

E-MAIL NOT ACKNOWLEDGED Re: DESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR Ill LORMELYN E.
CLAUDIO AS OIC-REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF DENR MIMAROPA

1 message

LGU Naujan <municipalityofnaujan2018@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 25, 2022 at 3:13 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Magandang araw!

Please be informed that relative to the LGU’s acquisition of domain name naujan.gov.ph , starting on 03 March 2021,our
office will be using the new email account executive@naujan.gov.ph for all incoming and outgoing official emails &
communication.

In this regard, please use the aforementioned email address for all your official communication and transaction to the
Municipal Government of Naujan.

Kindly acknowledge receipt hereof.

THANK YOU AND BEST REGARDS.

Thank you!

ACCOUNT ADMINISTRATOR

wavjsicele

sent via Office of the Municipal Mayor

MUNICIPALITY OF NAUJAN

Mabini St., Poblacion I, Naujan, Oriental Mindoro 5204
(043) 208-3382, (043) 472-9018, (043) 208-3479 (telefax)
http://naujan.gov.ph

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter/email. Thank you.

Disclaimer: This email including any attachments, may contain confidential information and is intended solely for use by the
individual to whom it is addressed. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender, do not disclose its contents to
others, and delete it from your system. Any other use of this email and/or attachments is strictly prohibited. This message is
not intended or meant to constitute and electronic signature or intent to contract electronically.


http://naujan.gov.ph/
mailto:executive@naujan.gov.ph
http://naujan.gov.ph/

